
HB 6329 to permanently ban fracking waste disposal, storage and handling in CT. 
 
Please make this ban permanent. The run off system into our precious Housatonic Watershed is open 
for easy contamination and the chemicals in fracking waste are too numerous to test and control. We 
don't want the stuff nor do we want to incur the danger of it being mishandled. Just ban it. There are no 
scenarios where this would be a good addition to our state. 
 
Thank you 
 
 

🙏� 
Katherine Freygang 
10 Pine Street 
Cornwall CT 
860 488 0204 
 
 
 
 

 


